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TO: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board

FROM: John Scarpulla, Policy and Government Affairs

DATE: July 19, 2021

SUBJECT: Notice of Potential Retroactive Approvals of Contracts for
Energy-Related Products in 2021 — San Francisco Public
Utilities Commission

Please see attached for a proposed Resolution acknowledging notice from the General
Manager of the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission pursuant to Resolution 580-20 of the
potential need to seek retroactive Board of Supervisors approval under Charter Section 9.118
for contracts with costs of $10,000,000 or more, revenues of $1 million or more, or terms in
excess of ten years, or contracts requiring binding arbitration for the purchase and sale of
energy-related products necessary to meet regulatory compliance obligations in 2021.

The following is a list of accompanying documents:
e Proposed Resolution

Please contact John Scarpulla at (415) 934-5782 or jscarpulla@sfwater.org if you need
any additional information on these items.
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Services of the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission
OUR MISSION: To provide our customers with high-quality, efficient and reliable water, power and sewer

services in a manner that values environmental and community interests and sustains the resources entrusted
to our care.




